
LAMBETH ART ASSOCIATION 

REVIEW OF FINANCIAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR ENDED AUGUST 31, 2024 

 

At the request of the Executive Committee, I have performed a limited review of the financial 
report for the year-ended August 31, 2024 as prepared by the Treasurer.  This review was less 
extensive in scope and procedures than an audit, and consequently I do not express an audit 
opinion on the financial report. 

 

Nothing has come to my attention that would cause me to believe that the financial report does 
not present fairly, in all material respects, the revenues, disbursements and cash position of the 
club. 

 

 

 

 

E. Michele Stewart 

September 19, 2024 

 

 


